
Monday, September 25 
 

 Your last opportunity to pre-purchase a 2018 yearbook is this Friday, September 29, so don’t 
miss out if you haven’t purchased yours yet!  You can buy your yearbook at the Treasurer’s 
Office for $65 with cash or check only.  You will not be able to purchase a yearbook if you have 
unresolved fines. 

 Can you fluently read, write, speak, and listen in a language other than English?  If so, you can 
earn up to four high school credits in world language by passing the World Language Proficiency 
Assessment.  You can register and pay the $10 testing fee to the treasurer or $13 to pay and 
register online.  Registration is now until October 20. 

 Attention all EHS students.  Our Annual High School and Beyond Night event is scheduled for 
October 10 at 5:30 pm.  There will be free pizza, a keynote speaker and representatives from 
colleges, technical schools and the military here that you can talk to. Seniors: there will also be 
FAFSA support in the Library.  See you on October 10 at 5:30. 

 Missed out on the first Improv Club meeting? No worries! Improv Club is open to anyone every 
Monday 2:30-4:00pm in the Little Theatre. See you today 

 Seniors!  Make sure to turn in your Senior and baby photos to EHSyearbook2018@gmail.com 
by Tuesday November 14th.  If you have questions, see Mrs. Price in A306. 

 Attention DECA members:  If you have not turned in your DECA membership forms, bring them 
to the Kick-off meeting on Tuesday, September 26 from 2:15-2:45. Remember, his is a 
mandatory meeting for all members. 

 Person 1: “Did you know EHS has a group of students going to Iceland next June?” 
Person 2: “No, I didn’t. I’ve always wanted to see Iceland - the blue lagoon, the glaciers, the 
volcanoes; it sounds amazing!” 
Person 1: “I know, right? Mrs. Smith is taking students but the deadline to register is 
approaching fast.” 
Person 2: “How can I get more information?” 
Person 1: “There’s a parent meeting tomorrow night at 6pm, or you can see her in room S202” 
Person 2: “Great - I’ll tell my folks right away. See you there!” 

 Calling all writers and photographers! The Kodak, our school newspaper, meets after school on 
Tuesdays in Ms. Materne's room, A319! Please join us tomorrow to brainstorm our first issue of 
the year! 

 Have you lost your keys, your glasses, or your phone?  Check the lost and found at the 
Treasurer’s Office. 

 The Nest will be open TODAY during both lunches! We are located inside the Cafeteria, so come 
to The Nest for Seagull apparel, snacks, drinks, and much more! 

 At the 1st district dive qualifier this weekend, divers Hailey Faith and Lina Schmetzer qualified 
for districts.  Congratulations ladies!  
 
 

Today in Sports: 

 Boys Tennis at Totem Middle School at 3:30 


